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SAN FRANCISCO 94118

November 22, 1978

Mr. Jack Berggren
Reactor Safeguards Licensing Branch
Division of Operating Reactors, NRR
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7920 Norfolk Avenue
Bethesda, MD 20014 -

_

Re: Docket No 50-206
enerating StationSan Onofr ucl "

Unit No. 1

Dear Mr. Berggren:

As the result of a series of meetings between
representatives of the United States Marine Corps, United
States Marshals Service and Southern California Edison
Company, it would now appear that, pursuant to 10 CFR 73.55
(h) (1) , applicants have established a liaison with
appropriate law enforcement authorities having jurisdiction
over the San Onofre site.
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Applicants will rely primarily on the Southern
California Edison Company security forces at San Onofre
to contain any criminal activity or acts of industrial
sabotage. In the event the San Onofre security force
is unable to contain or repel the illegal activity, it
will call for aid from the United States Marshals Service
and the United States Marine Corps. That those entities
will respond to a request for assistance is reflected in
the attached letter of August 14, 1978, from R. C. Mcdonald,
Colonel, U. S. Marine Corps, to Mr. Joe T. Head, Jr., of
Southern California Edison Company, and letter of November
6, 1978, from David R. Pigott to Mr. James R. Laffoon,
United States Marshal, Southern District of California.

If there are any questions or if any further
information is needed, please contact the undersigned.

Yours very truly,
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